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September 6, 2006
To Whom It May Concern:
Re: Walid Wahab
Wahab Construction, Inc.
Dear Sir/Madam:

I have known Walid Wahab for over 15 years, both on a personal level and in
his capacity as President of Wahab Construction Inc. In the time that I have known
him, I have been consistently impressed by Mr. Wahab's strong character, industry
intelligence, warm personality and continued loyalty.

It was this experience that prompted me to look to Mr. Wahab and his
company when I leased the penthouse of the Miami Center in downtown Miami, and
to entrust them with the 22,418 square foot build out the space. Mr. Wahab not only
understood the original design of the premises, but worked meticulously and diligently
with the architects to transform the floor into a true showcase space.

As my firm continued to grow and expand, I again brought in Mr. Wahab and
his company to oversee renovations on two additional floors in the Miami Center.
Honoring excellence, Mr. Wahab once again created pleasant and functional work
environments on time and on budget.

Mr. Wahab's work is a reflection of his dedication and attention to detail, and
his sensitivity in interpreting the feel, light, organization and overall look of a client's
vision. He a trustworthy ally, committed to bringing clients beautiful and practical
spaces and enjoys a shining reputation in both business and the community at large.

There aren't enough good things I can say about Walid Wahab and I
request that he be given the highest consideration in any endeavor he should
embark on.

Sincerely,

Ferrell Law, P.A. %—

By:  Milton M. Ferrell, Jr.
President



